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Aladdin Connect Home-School App 

Family contact details, (if your child becomes ill at school:) update school records 
from your own PC or Smartphone. 

Your child’s attendance records, (click ‘reason for absence,’ rather than writing a 
note to the teacher.) 

Use of Aladdin Connect by parents is free of charge. 

Soon, weekly newsletters and other letters from the Principal will be shared via 
the Aladdin Connect App only.  [Turn notifications ‘On.’]  In general, Text           
Messaging will no longer be used, because of the cost to the school.  (Parents 
who do not wish to use the App will need to check the school website on a      
regular basis instead.) 

Activation links were shared with families last week. 

To find out more about this service please visit www.aladdin.ie 

Some of the 100 new books in our school library.                    
New titles/series were chosen by pupils and staff.   


